TO: CONTRACTORS w/ plans for the below referenced-project.

Re: 2015020 W-3642 City of Havelock \ WTP Backwash Solids Handling Project — C5704429-06
As follow-up to e-mail sent Friday, February 10, 2017 consider the following:

100 Demolition - For Information

In regard to post pre-bid meeting Question 25 relevant to demolition of existing building and results
of the inspection for asbestos, attached is copy of letter from Pro Environmental with analysis of
sample results from the Asbestos Survey it conducted on January 24, 2017. In brief the letter seems
to say that based on the applicable regulations, a certified abatement prior to disturbance is not a
requirement for demolition of the existing building.

200 ADDENDUM
ADDENDUM NO. 3 referred to on Friday, February 10, 2017 is scheduled for distribution on
Tuesday, February 14, 2017.
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Job Estimate:
Town of Havelock

Praperty Location:
601 Webb Blvd.
Havelock, NC

Pro Environmental Services (PES) performed an Asbestos Survey of the above referenced
property on 1.24.17. The following is an analysis of those sample results:

Bulk Asbestos Analysis
o Of the (70) bulk samples that were collected, (17) of those samples contalned a
percentage of Chrysotile Ashestos. All of those positive ACM samples were considered
non-friable.

» Non-friable ACM has the following classification that would require certified abatement
prior to disturbance of those materials. (1) Over 260sqft of ACM. (2) Over 160If of ACM.
(3) Over 35cuft of ACM. In each of the positive bulk samples that were collected, none
of those necessary abatement criteria were exceeded.

Please let us know if you have any questions regarding this report.

Thanks,
Butch Bryant
Pro Environmental Services
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